
From: Paul Mcmahon [mailto:Paul.Mcmahon@cobbk12.org]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2010 12:52 PM 
To: joeowens@mindspring.com 
Cc: president@cgcorvetteclub.com 

Subject: Invitation - Sprayberry High School Homecoming Parade October 1 

  

Hi Joe, 
  
I hope you and the other club members enjoyed a good year. I'm contacting you (and 
copying your club's current president) to see if you and your members would help us 
again with our annual Homecoming Parade scheduled for October 1. 
  
Your wonderful members and beautiful cars that were part of the parade last year were 
a great addition. We received a ton of positive feedback about how much you all added 
to our event. I am hoping that we could get your help again this year and possibly have 

more members and cars join us. 
  
The parade is Friday, October 1, begining at 4:30pm at the intersection of Bob Bettis 

Road and Newton Road, located behind Sprayberry High School. The parade would 
follow a route of approximately 1 mile, ending at the school. We appreciated having 
open-air model Corvettes (T-tops and convertibles) to allow our ladies of the 

homecoming court to ride with you and be seen by spectators. Once again, your 
members would be welcome to remain at our Homecoming festival at the school, enjoy 
dinner with us, and stay for a great high school football game that evening.  
  
Please let me know if this date would work in your busy schedule this year. Again, 
thank you so much for joining us last year, and we hope to see you soon. 
  
Regards,  
Paul 
  
Paul M. McMahon, Ed.D.  

Associate Principal 
Sprayberry High School 
2525 Sandy Plains Road 

Marietta, GA  30060 
770-578-3200 x238 

 


